Office of the Controller General of Defence Accounts,
Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt-110010

No. AN/I11/3012/Cultural Festival Dated: 20™ April. 2015

To

All PCsDA/CsDA

Subject : All India DAD Cultural Festival-April’2015
Reference HQrs office letter No. AN/I1/3012/Cultural Festival dated: 16/01/2015.

Keeping in view the austerity measures promulgated by the Government, it has been
advised that we may not proceed further with the All India Defence Accounts Culturai

Festival.

All concerned may note.

Das)

“CGDA (AN)

Copy to:

All RTCs/DTC Gurgaon.



